
 Loving      Valuing    Respecting  

Dear Parents, 
 
 
We had a beautiful service in church this morning for the Feast of St. Michael.  It was very well attended 
by parents and parishioners.  The children’s behaviour and singing was exemplary and commented on 
by Father Steven.  They were a credit to their parents and school.  Well done everyone! 
 
The Year 3 children will be presented for the Sacramental Programme this Sunday at the 9.30 am 
Mass.  It is important that all the children attend. 
 
Thank you for the many cakes and donations that came into school today and to the parents who were 
able to stay for the coffee morning.  We will tell you the final amount raised for Macmillan Cancer 
charity next week. 
 
It is with sadness that I inform you of the death of Mrs Agnes Morris RIP.  Agnes worked at St. Michael’s 
school for 25 years as a Midday Supervisor and 23 years as a volunteer reader.  Her body will be taken 
into St. Michael’s church on Thursday evening 5th October at 6.00pm and the Funeral Mass will take 
place on Friday 6th October at 10.00 am.  I know she will be sadly missed by all the staff at St. Michael’s 
school. 
 
Parents evening will take place on Thursday 12th October from 4pm to 7pm for Reception to Year 5.  
The Year 6 meetings will take place on Wednesday 11th October.  A separate letter for Year 6 will go out 
next week.  Parents will be able to book their appointment time 
online at https://stmichaelsrcp.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 
from October 5th..  Detailed instructions on how to use the 
appointment booking system are available on our websites 
Information page.  If you are unable to book your appointment 
online, please contact the school office who will be happy to 
assist.  Nursery parents will be invited to a stay and play and a 
separate letter will be sent home with details. 
 

Nursery class ask that if their parents 
are taking autumn walks and find pine 
cones, conkers, colourful leaves, that 
these be brought to school as they will 
be looking at seasons over the coming 
weeks and will use them for arts and 
crafts. 

 
Polite reminders that water bottles should not contain juice and Nursery and Reception children 
should have wellies in school.   Thank you for your support. 
 
Mr Thrifty Club is a weekly savings collection run by St. Bernadette’s (Whitefield) Credit Union.  If you 
would like your child to become a young saver, please collect an application form from the school office. 
 
 
Mrs F.M. Robinson 

Diary dates: 
 
1st October : Celebration Mass 
9.30 am 
2nd October : Year 5/6 Netball 
5th October : Year ¾ Basketball 
 
Pupils of the week will be 
announced during assembly on 
Monday and names published 
next week. 
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